Holland Massachusetts Board of Health

Meeting Date: November 6, 2001
Members in attendance: Sally Blais, John Robbins, Dave Kowalski, Tom Baltazar
Meeting Opened: 7:30 PM
Meeting Closed: 9:30 PM

John motioned, Dave seconded — Meeting Opened 7:30PM
Minutes of previus meeting read and accepted as written.

Mr. Joe Gay - 17 Craig Road — furnished two certified mail stubs missing at previous meeting.
Variances and well permit will be granted as previously stated. Mr. Gay will be sent a letter
stating that according to our records he has not paid for his perk, plan and review $225.00 and
that $50.00 will be required for a well permit.

Public Hearing -------------=-=—m = m e

Jack & Lyn Wiater — 6 Hamilton Drive — Holland
BOH has original review only — resubmission has not yet been returned. Wiater’s instructed in
what needs to be done. Public Hearing will be continued until December 4th 2001.

Anna Dyrkacc — 2 Clark Road — came in for well permit. Ms. Dyrkacc has been in before and
was previously instructed to get site plan locating wells and septics of neighboring properties.
BOH again informed Ms. Dyrkacc that a site plan would be needed before a well permit can be
given.

Heather J. Eyles and Shawn Perron — 40 Craig Road. Were granted an emergency well permit,
their dug well has gone dry because of lowering of the lake. Proposed well will be 75 feet from
SAS.

Robert Cottone and Son — Lot 14 Bennet Lane for Nick Carl. BOH has not as yet received plan
review from Arthur Quinn. Cottone’s were told BOH must wait for plan review.

Jim and Christine Kingston — 22 Lake Shore Drive were advised about procedures.

A final inspection is required for Bruce Sterns — 203 Brimfield Road, during Arthur Quinn’s
absence. Dave Kowalski agreed to call Mark Ferrell and as him to do inspection.

John motioned, Dave seconded - Meeting adjourned 9:30 pm.

Thursday November 8, 2001 Mark Ferrell, Tom Baltazar, Dave Kowalski, and Mr. Skinner
(installer) met at 203 Brimfield Road and inspected installed system. Elevations were checked,
and system inspected. Mr. Skinner was told to have Civil Engineering draw up an as-built for
this system. Mr. Ferrell was informed that he would be paid $50.00 for his services. Mr.
Kowalski informed Mr. Skinner to advise Civil Engineering to show distances to septic tank and
pump chamber which were different from original drawing.



